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News Release:  June 25, 2014 

 

KCFL Calls for a Nationwide 
Boycott of 
Abortion 
Advertiser 

By Mark S. Gietzen 

For KCFL, a boycott decision is always a 
last resort.  It is a tool used ONLY when 
nothing else works. 

The decision to boycott Clear Channel 
started about 10 months ago, in August 
2013, when Clear Channel began airing 
radio ads for the South Wind Abortion 
Facility in Wichita.  See that story here:  
http://kcfl.net/kcfl/doc/newsr/2013q29-
clear-channel-challenges.pdf 

Clear Channel backed down at first, and 
we hoped that a boycott could be 
averted.  But this past week, a new South 
Wind Abortion Facility Radio Ad began 
airing in Wichita, on FM 96.3 KZCH, a 
Clear Channel station. 

Today, as this News Release is being sent, 
at least three Clear Channel Radio 
Stations in Wichita are promoting the 
South Wind Abortion Facility. 

This leaves KCFL no choice but to take 
action, and all other options have been 
tried and have failed! 

The timing of the new ad campaign is 
ironic, in that it comes amid the news of 
the horrible human atrocities happening 
in Iraq.  The graphic images of bloody 
mangled bodies separated from the head 
appear near-identical to the graphic 
images that display the aftermath of late-
term abortion. 

Americans are rightly horrified by the 
video-taped beheadings and slaughter in 
Iraq that are showing up on Facebook and 
YouTube, but we have to admit that we 
have no ‘moral superiority’ over ISIS 
Militants, when equally savage 
beheadings of our unborn children, are 
occurring every day in abortion facilities 
across America – now aided by Clear 
Channel radio advertising promotions! 

http://www.kcfl.net/
http://kcfl.net/kcfl/doc/newsr/2013q29-clear-channel-challenges.pdf
http://kcfl.net/kcfl/doc/newsr/2013q29-clear-channel-challenges.pdf


KCFL is requesting the help of all proLife 
groups in America, in our effort to keep 
Clear Channel from making the killing of a 
human child seem like nothing more than 
the purchase of a commercial commodity. 

KCFL recommends the following actions: 

1. Find a Clear Channel radio station 
in your area, by going to: 
http://www.clearchannel.com/CCM
E/Pages/StationSearch.aspx . 

2. Call your local Clear Channel radio 
station and complain.  Forward this 
News Release to them if possible. 

3. Call each business that advertises 
on Clear Channel, asking them to 
STOP GIVING MONEY to a 
corporation that is promoting 
abortion in America.  Urge them to 
spend their advertising dollars with 
alternative advertisers. 

4. Beyond monitoring Clear Channel 
for business contacts, STOP 
LISTENING to Clear Channel. 

5. Spread the word to every person in 
America who opposes abortion.  Let 
them know how urgent it is for 
them to get involved in, and to 
support this boycott effort. 

NOTE:  This boycott will continue, until 
Clear Channel changes its corporate 
policy about advertising for abortion 
facilities.  The duration of this boycott 
could easily extend through the end of 
2014 and beyond. 

Until Clear Channel changes its policy in 
writing, and stops advertising for abortion 
providers, it will be our goal to make the 
South Wind Abortion Facility the ONLY 
remaining Clear Channel advertiser in 
America! 

For additional info, contact Rachel Rogers 
by e-mail at: RRRogers82@yahoo.com 
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